
“Celebration of National Day – The
Next Generation Chorus Performance” to
be held on September 30

     â€‹To celebrate the 75th anniversary of the founding of the People's
Republic of China, "Celebration of National Day – The Next Generation Chorus
Performance" organised by the Tourism Commission, with East Union Foundation
Limited as an implementing organisation, will be held in Art Park of the West
Kowloon Cultural District (WKCD) from 8.30pm to 9.10pm on September 30
(Monday).
      
     The show will cover a wide array of performances, including a drone show
with 2 099 drones symbolising "2024" in the year of 2024 and "75" from the
75th National Day, 1 000 students singing patriotic songs on site, and
performances by multiple youth groups. The show will showcase the country's
achievements through three themes, namely "Standing Up", "Growing
Prosperous", and "Becoming Strong". In addition, Ms Cally Kwong will sing the
patriotic education theme song "Our Home".
      
     Due to space constraints, members of the public may enjoy the drone show
from certain parts of the lawn areas in the WKCD. As there may be a
restricted view of the drone show in some other areas in the WKCD, members of
the public may also enjoy the show on TV screens at designated viewing areas
(map enclosed). Participants are advised to use public transport and avoid
driving private cars to the vicinity of the WKCD whenever possible. During
the show, they should keep public areas clean and take care of public
property. Participants are also advised to pay attention to safety in crowded
places.
      
     RTHK TV 32, China Central Television, HOY TV, Now TV, Phoenix TV, TVB,
ViuTV will live broadcast the show, and members of the public can enjoy the
show at home to celebrate National Day.
      
     As the event may be affected by weather conditions, participants should
pay attention to public announcements on the event day to obtain the latest
information of the event.
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